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News & Announcements: 
v Additions to Foothill GE: On February 27th, CCC approved three applications from the Apprenticeship 

division to map the major requirements for a degree program to a Foothill GE area. Unlike the usual GE 
application process, these approvals are not specific to one individual course; instead, any student who 
completes the full major requirements for the degree will fulfill the GE area (beginning in 2024-25). 
◇ Area IV—Social & Behavioral Sciences: Air Conditioning and Refrigeration Technology Apprenticeship 

Program (Pathway #1 - Pipe Trades Training Center students); Sheet Metal Apprenticeship Program 
◇ Area VI—United States Cultures & Communities: Sheet Metal Apprenticeship Program 

 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 PHOT - DARKROOM I NONCREDIT        K. Jordahl 
 PHOT - DARKROOM II NONCREDIT        K. Jordahl 
 PHOT - DARKROOM III NONCREDIT        K. Jordahl 
 PHOT - PROFESSIONAL PRACTICES IN PHOTOGRAPHY NONCREDIT   K. Jordahl 
 PHOT - THE PHOTOGRAPHIC BOOK NONCREDIT      K. Jordahl 
 
v Equity in the COR - Why and How: At the February 27th meeting, CCC held a first read of this document, 

which condenses our Guiding Principles for Equitable CORs document into something more digestible, 
providing the “why” and “how” of incorporating equity into six sections of the COR. The document will return 
for a second read and possible action at the March 12th meeting. If you haven’t had the opportunity to 
review it yet, or if you’d like to provide feedback ahead of the second read, please reach out to your CCC 
Reps and/or Ben. 

 
v Resolution to Extend Student Graduation Petition Deadline: Also during the February 27th meeting, 

CCC held a first read of a resolution, proposed by one of the CCC Reps, to ask Foothill College to extend 
the March 1st deadline for students’ graduation petitions, ensure students are fully aware of the 
opportunities they have to receive a degree or certificate, and explore ways to improve the petition process 
for students. During the first read discussion, CCC members from the Counseling department provided 
additional information about the graduation petition deadlines and context for the March 1st deadline as it 
relates to a deadline set by the CSU system. The resolution is being updated to focus on supporting 
students to meet the current deadlines and will return for a second read and possible action on March 12th. 
Please reach out to your CCC Reps if you’d like to be involved in the conversation! 

 
v State Approval Received: We recently received state approval for the new Certificate of Achievement in 

Spanish, which was approved by CCC earlier this quarter. Congratulations to the Spanish department! 
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Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, April 19th: Deadline to submit curriculum (program) sheets for 2024-25 in CourseLeaf CAT 
(must be in "Curriculum Coordinator" status by this date)—if you are a curriculum sheet owner, expect 
to receive an email from Mary in early March with more details/information 

• Friday, June 21st: Deadline to submit CORs for all new courses and course updates for 2025-26 in 
CourseLeaf CIM (must be in “Curriculum Coordinator Review1” status by this date) 


